
Conant Parents: 

As part of District 211’s freshman orientation program, Conant High School will host several 
sessions this summer for the Class of 2029 and their parents. Each session includes a 
presentation by a member of our Student Services Department, followed by a guided tour of 
the school. 
These sessions are designed to help students and families become familiar with our curriculum, 
counseling services, four-year academic planning, school policies and procedures, 
extracurricular activities, and other important topics. 
Click here to register. Registration assistance will be available at tomorrow evening's Activities 
& Athletics Fair.   
 

SAVE THE DATE!  The Class of 2029 is invited to a kick-off event the evening of Wednesday, 
August 6.  Incoming freshmen will be greeted by members of several Conant student 
organizations. Details regarding this event will be released during the summer. 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040A48A4AF23AAFE3-56708293-class

